TOWN OF PATAGONIA

P.O. BOX 767
PATAGONIA, AZ 85624

R. E. Isakson
Mayor

September 29, 2016

Coronado National Forest

ATTN: minerals and geology staff re: Hermosa- Taylor Drilling Project
300 W. Congress Street

Tucson, Arizona 85701

Re: Scoping Notice for Arizona Minerals, Inc. Hermosa-Taylor Drilling Project
Dear Coronado National Forest,
- Regarding the plan of operations, the Town of Patagonia is concerned with the following:
The quantity and quality of our water.
Recognition of our town regulations relating t truck traffic.

Assistance with a water study of our watershed, as Sonoita Creek and Harshaw Creek are
recognized as part of our municipal watershed.

Sincerely,

N "
R.E Isakson
Mayor

(520) 394-2229 e-mail: patagoniagov@qwestoffice.net FAX (520) 394-2861






